
 Randolph Forest Commission


Draft Minutes


Date: April 6, 2022

Location: Randolph Town Hall

Members Present: John Scarinza, Chairman, Laura Brocket, Mark Kelley


Guests Present:  David Willcox - Alternate, David DeGruttola - LandVest, 
Michelle Cormier - Selectman


The Chairman called the meeting to order at 7:20 PM.


I. The Chairman appointed David Willcox to sit in place of Jeff Parker.

II. Minutes of the January 2022 meeting were read, and approved. 


III. Expenses:  

a. LandVest - $527.67 for services during March 2022.

b. White Mountain Lumber - 23.97 building materials

c. North Shore Printing - $125.00 Winter Parking Signs 


IV. Income: LandVest $3,941.21 Hardwood Timber Sales from Farar Property


V. NRCS Bridge Project - updates to the bids are needed, since prices have 
changed so much from the time the project began.  NRCS required that 
the plans be re-stamped by an NH Certified Engineer.  In addition to the 
bridges that need to be fabricated, bids from contractors to do the work 
must also be obtained.  The general total costs should be in the area of 
$300,000, of which NRCS provides $208,000, in the form of a grant.  
The Commissioners supported to move forward with this project for 
2022/2023


VI. David DeGruttola was asked to review any salvage timber sales that 
needs to be done during the Winter of 2022/2023.  This would be 
additional cleanup from the Eastern Tent Caterpillar, which hit the RCF.


With no further business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned at 8:20 PM. The 
next gathering will be held Wednesday May 4, 2022, at 7:00 PM in the Randolph 
Town Hall.   


